

Auxiliary Outreach

Bulletin 4

"We cannot only live for ourselves. A thousand fibers connect us with our fellow men and women." – Herman Melville

There is still a lot of time left and opportunities in the months ahead so keep going and keep up the great work! If you have not done something yet, get moving!

If you still have questions about the Auxiliary Outreach program, you can find further information and resources about Auxiliary Outreach on our Department web site Programs page under Auxiliary Outreach including links to resources from National. Visit vfwauxwa.org for this information.

You have two items to fill out in the coming weeks:

1) National Auxiliary Outreach Award #1 is due to me by March 31, 2024.

I encourage every Auxiliary to select one partnership outreach project that you have done and fill this form out. Please send it in, so I can include your Auxiliary with the list of participants from our Department to National. Those that turn this in **on time** will receive a certificate of participation directly from National. One entry is going to be chosen for the Department of Washington and sent to National.

2) Department Year End report is due to me by April 15, 2024

If you have any questions about these reports, either call or email me and I will help you with them.

Community Service:

Please continue to fill out and turn Community Service Reports each month in and turn that information in to your Post. Do not forget to email a copy of your report to me at ithuffman@comcast.net or mail it to me.

Thank you to everyone and helping others, making a positive impact, showing we care to our community at large and helping others succeed.

Loyally,

Tom Huffman
Department Chair Auxiliary Outreach
360-232-8186